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*Traffic Alert* 
Broad Street Traffic Affected by Construction 

 

LaGrange, Ga. April 6, 2018 – The City of LaGrange wants to alert the 
community about a traffic alert beginning Monday, April 9th. 

City crews will begin construction along a portion of Broad Street from 
Waverly Way to Springdale Drive. 

Map of upcoming construction on Broad Street. 



 

 
 

Construction work will begin Monday, April 9th on demolishing the 
sidewalk. Motorists are encouraged to use caution. No streets will be 
closed during this time. 

Beginning Monday, April 16th periodic street closures will begin. Crews 
will be relocating the utility lines underground. The poles along the 
right of way need to be removed for the construction of the third 
segment of The Thread along Broad Street. 

The construction will take place for roughly six weeks. 

Traffic will be open in this area but there may be delays.  

If motorists wish to avoid the construction during this time, detour 
signs will be displayed throughout the area.  

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 

Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 

kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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